

June 15, 2010

Dr. James Monaco Superintendant Aubrey Independent School District 415 Tisdell Aubrey, Texas 76227

Faulk)

Dear Dr. Monaco,

As per our conversation, this letter signifies our intent to keep our contract custodial charge to Aubrey ISD the same for the school year 2010-2011 as it was this past year. Only if AISD adds new space to be cleaned will the charge increase.

We greatly appreciate the opportunity to work with AISD, and enjoy our working relationship with you and your entire staff. If any other information is needed, please let me know.

Sincerely Yours,

Tim Faulk President